
 
 
 

This week in Reception 

Date     W/C  8.3.2021 

 
Literacy 

This week we will be reading a story 
called Ten Little Pirates. We will be 
finding rhyming words in the story and 
making our own treasure maps. 
 
 
We will also continue our phonics 
lessons. We will be revising digraphs 
we have learnt so far and practising 
writing words and sentences.  
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Mathematics 

We will begin to learn about the 
number 12 and how to represent it in 
different ways.  
We will also be writing number 
sentences and finding 1 more and 1 
less than 12. 
 
 
Outdoors we will be practising 
counting on using a chalk number line 
or a hop scotch and using the skittles 
to add and take away numbers. 
 
 

     

 

 
Other Areas of Learning 

 

In the construction area we will be 
making a pirate ship and making 
models with 12 bricks. 
In our creative area we will be making 
pirate puppets, hats and maps. 
We will be finding out about pirates and 
islands in our enquiry area. 
 
In our art area we will be printing 
Number block 12 and painting pirates 
and treasure chests. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

                                                                                 

                                                                                                                                              

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

Special Notices 

 
It is so lovely to welcome all 

the children back today. 
They were all so excited to 

see their friends. 

 
Please log in to your child’s 
EEXAT and upload some 

work that they have done at 
home. 

 
Please remember to send 
cubes, white boards, pens 

and rubbers back to school. 
  


